
Government response: Statement from
Minister of State for Asia on the Thai
elections

I welcome the fact that elections have taken place in Thailand. It is
encouraging to see so many Thai citizens seeking to have a say in their
country’s future.

It is important that any reported irregularities are investigated swiftly,
fairly and transparently, to ensure credibility and provide a clear result as
soon as possible.

The process of government formation should be conducted in a proper and open
manner, and reflect what people voted for.

We look forward to working closely with the newly elected government.
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